
February 9, 2024 
 
 
Dear Residents, Families and Staff: 
 

Happy Anniversary!  This year Dunwoody Village is celebrating 100 Years of the Dunwoody Home and 

50 Years of Dunwoody Village throughout 2024.  On Friday February 16th at 7pm we will be hosting a 

70’s Trivia Night in the auditorium. Please join us and be sure to bring your neighbors from the Village, 

Country Homes and Penrose!  Show off some Flower Power, wear a leisure suit, don tie-dye, play up the 

colors, display some peace signs and colorful glasses!  The more people who attend, the more fun it will 

be!   

 

Dining 

Join us in the Fox Den on Friday, 2/9, and Saturday, 2/10 from 4:00 – 5:30pm for a Superbowl Pregame 
Party!  There will be popcorn, one-point hot dogs and a wing special. Half price house wine and beer 
for residents. Guests are regular prices.  
 

Employee Valentine Ice Cream Social  
The Leadership Team would like to invite all employees to visit Hearthside on Valentine’s Day 
(Wednesday 02/14/2024) between 230PM – 4PM for ice cream sundaes.  Please stop by for a well-
deserved treat!  Ice cream treats will also be made available for our overnight employees. 
 

Voting Registration & Mail-In Ballots 
The primary election is Tuesday, April 23, 2024.  The last day to register to vote is April 8,, 2024, and the 
last day to apply for a mail-in ballot is April 16, 2024.  For Dunwoody Village residents, your state 
representation District is #168 and Precinct #2.  If you have recently moved in to Dunwoody, you need 
to update your registration with your current address.  If you have recently moved from Residential to 
Personal Care or Skilled Nursing, you will also need to update your registration information, because 
your address is changed from your Residential residence to Care Center room number. 
 
There are hard copies of the voter registration form and applications for mail in ballots in the 
Marketing office. If you fill out a form, you will mail it to 201 W. Front St. Government Center Bldg. 
Media, PA 19063. Kayla will email links for voter registration, mail-in ballot application, and status of 
mail in ballots to complete the forms online.  
 

COVID 
Five Residential residents tested positive and are on quarantine.  There are no Care Center residents 
nor any staff members positive at this time.  
 
Best regards, 
Maureen 

 


